
MEETING CANCELLATION

NOTICE 

WESTERN CONTRA COSTA 

TRANSIT AUTHORITY  

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

601 Walter Ave.
 
Pinole, CA 94564

The WCCTA Board of Directors has canceled its regularly 

scheduled meeting originally set for Thursday, April 8, 

2021 due to lack of agenda items.

The next regular meeting of the Western Contra Costa
Transit Authority Board of Directors is scheduled for 

Thursday, May 13, 2021. 

Please visit www.westcat.org for additional information




